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Dear Families, 

 

We are hosting the 'Giving Tree' again this year. This is a nice way for any person to help provide 

Christmas Presents for any families that may be having a harder time this year. 

 

Starting this Sunday, ornaments will be hanging on the Christmas Tree at the back of the chapel with the 

wish of a Christmas present with the age and gender of the child listed (They will be numbered). Anyone 

is welcome to take an ornament and bring the wrapped gift to church before Sunday, December 19th. The 

gifts will be given anonymously to the families; which is why it would be important to label the gifts with 

the number on the ornament. Gifts can be dropped off anytime in the church office before the final date. 

 

For families that could use a little extra help with Christmas gifts for their children this year; please 

submit your application to Adonia directly by THIS SATURDAY, the 4th. 

 

What we need from you is: 

Name of the child (this will not be shared on the ornament) 

Age of the child 

Gift wish 

All children 18 and younger qualify. 

 

For families wanting their children to be part of the giving tree wish list, please submit your information 

to Adonia directly at adoniahentrich@ gmail,com by this Saturday, December 4th. 

 

A big "Thank you!" in advance to everyone who has helped in the past or who will be part of this special 

community experience again this year. 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


